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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE POLICY AND RESOURCES
COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 9th DECEMBER 2003,
BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT

 
Question
 
During the States debate of P.117/2003 regarding the proposed agreement with Les Pas Holdings Limited, the
President stated that he would circulate a list of the misleading information he claimed had been made on the
issue. Would the President advise when this list will be published?
 
Answer
 
I can confirm that in preparation for the States debate on ‘Fief de la Fosse: Proposed Agreement with Les Pas
Holdings’, (P.117/2003), I compiled details of a large number of claims relating to the proposed agreement which
I considered to be inaccurate or misleading.
 
The States have now taken a decision on this matter, and I do not now believe that publishing this information
would serve any useful purpose.
 


